
From: Bernstein, Kristin <kbernstein@ameresco.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 8:10 AM 
To: IPA.ContactUs <IPA.ContactUs@Illinois.gov> 
Subject: [External] Ameresco Inc-Chapter 7 LTP Feedback 
 
Below is our feedback on Chapter 7.  
Topic 5 

1. The ABP should not include the 10% domestic content adder in their pricing assumptions as 
current market conditions do not make it feasible to meet and would be unrealistic to 
include in the value of RECs at this time and make it harder for projects to be completed.  

2. Illinois Solar for All should not include the low income bonus in the pricing model as this 
bonus has a limited capacity and is subject to selection criteria. Not all low income projects 
are going to be able to procure this bonus which would unfairly price the RECs.  

 
Regards, 
Kris�n 

 

Kristin Bernstein, P.E., CEM, NABCEP Certified PV Installation Professional™ 
Senior Project Development Engineer 
kbernstein@ameresco.com  
P: 630-203-2629 

1900 Spring Road, Suite 400 
Oak Brook, IL 60523 
http://www.ameresco.com 
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